
 

 

65 East State Street, Suite 700, Columbus, Ohio 43215 • (614) 466-9585 • www.occ.ohio.gov 

 

Your Residential Utility Consumer Advocate 

Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel 

 

February 29, 2024 

 

 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe 

Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

Re:  PUCO Case No. 20-1502-EL-UNC 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

 

Please be advised that OCC is withdrawing its request for a subpoena duces tecum for Charles E. Jones 

filed on July 7, 2022 in the above captioned case.  A copy of the subpoena duces tecum is attached.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

/s/ John Finnigan 

 

John Finnigan 

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel 

(614) 466-9585 

 

cc:  Parties of Record 
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